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Oregon's public workers deserve a fair shot at the bargaining table. When employers 

refuse to engage in good faith, the only took workers have left is to strike; that tool 

shouldn't be limited to only those who can afford to go without pay. SB 916 gibes 

working families the ability to stand up for fair treatment without risking financial ruin. 

It's a matter of basic fairness and equity in our labor system.  


